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Transportation Committee Meeting 
Thursday, March 22 @ 6:30 PM 

Location: 1932 Arthur Avenue, Room 403-A 
Chairperson: Maria Garcia 

 
The Transportation Committee met on Thursday, March 22, 2018 at the Bronx Community Board 6 
Office located at 1932 Arthur Avenue, Bronx, NY 10457. During the meeting the following members 
were present: Jannie Armstrong, Virginia Bird, Claudette Coles, Sara N. Mejia, and Jacquetta 
Whaley. 
 
Keith Kalb, Deputy Borough Commissioner, discussed safety improvements made on Third Avenue 
from E 176th to E Tremont Avenue. Board members also discussed areas with potholes and other 
safety improvements for DOT to look into. Next month, DOT will present on a bridge project in Bronx 
CB 6. Keith also stated that sidewalk improvements are the responsibility of property owners, and not 
DOT. DOT does perform sidewalk improvements for homeowners, but there is a waitlist to get 
services. 
 
 
 
 
The Transportation Committee will meet next at 6:30PM on Thursday, April 19, 2018 at the 
Bronx Community Board 6 Office at 1932 Arthur Avenue, Room 403-A. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
	
Honorable	Ritchie	Torres,							 		 	 	 	 																																									Honorable	Rafael	Salamanca, 
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